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Dear Management, 
I am writing to see if you and your company would be interested in sponsoring an event for our 
Warner Springs High School.  
The objective of the fundraising event is: 
To help the Senior graduating class raise money for their upcoming endeavor’s. Our Senior 
class is fundraising for prom (at this time due to funds there may be no Prom) and our graduating 
class trip to Walt Disney World. Being that we are a back country school our resources are 
limited in fundraising. We have done a Halloween carnival, carwashes every Friday, dances, and 
bake sales. Though our small community has been as generous as they can we are still in need of 
financial help. We have decided to expand our horizons by coming into town and putting on a 
final fundraising event in hopes of reaching our goal. Our 1st Annual Vibrant Color Fun Run! 
 
The event would be held on April 5th 2014 a Warner Springs High School Community 
Center. Your generous sponsorship would be highlighted in announcements to the community, 
during the introduction at the event itself and on hopefully our participants t-shirts as well as 
handmade posters by the senior class! You and any other representatives from your company 
would be most welcome to attend so that we could thank you personally for your support. 
 
The estimated audience of 75 would benefit tremendously from your generosity. Whatever you 
and your company feel is a generous amount in helping us sponsor our fundraising event would 
be greatly appreciated. As we are trying to cover the cost of t- shirts, some prizes, color throwing 
powder, and goodie bags for the participants as well as food to sell. We also hope to be able to 
help our 6th graders in their yearly field trip as they are struggling for funds.  We would be most 
appreciative of a telephone call to let us know of your interest.   Our teacher can provide your 
company with our school tax I.D. to be used for your companies’ contribution and help 
answer all questions. You can forward all calls to our teacher in charge Kathy Enloe telephone 
number is 760-782-3517, ext. 239. We look forward to hearing from you.	
  
Thank you for considering this request. 
          
  Sincerely yours, 
      Warner Springs High School 
               2014 Senior Class 
	
  


